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Start saving your empty refundable containers, 
then drop them off at the front of the school on 

 
 

We are so very close to the $21,000 needed to purchase new 
barred instruments for our music room.  All proceeds from 

your donations will go towards this purchase. 
Thank you for your support!! 

 

    


